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Donate, Don

t Dump

@ Save the Children

It is time to set to and spring clean your wardrobe to
save lives with Save the Children.

In a city wide ‘Donate, Don't Dump’campaign, we are
seeking high quality clothing, handbags, shoes and
accessories. By passing on your unwanted items you
are offering other people the chance to pick up one
of your treasures and at the same time helping to save
children’s lives in Haiti.

Please bring all clothing donations to the Octagon, at
Milsom Place, off Milsom Street from 6th to 12th April
2010. We would like only your best cast offs!

Then watch your wardrobe donations on the catwalks!
During each fashion show we will show you how creative
you can be to style your wardrobe using recycled

fashion.

Bath's biggest companies and schools will be getting
behind the campaign by having their own‘Donate,
Don't Dump’ collection points.

Cash donations are also being accepted at Save the
Children shops for the current Haiti appeal.

Thank you for your support.
www.savethechildren.org.uk
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